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July 17, 2023 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 

 

The intent of this letter is to confirm our company’s Employee Assistance Program (EAP) represents a 

sole source product.  The premise for this stance is based on the disruption which would impact the 

employees/spouses and dependents would incur disruption in care should there be a change in the 
EAP provider as well as the confidential data which is provided.   

 
We appreciate the opportunity to offer innovative mental health care solutions tailored to City of 

Naperville.  
 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Michelle Bartelt 

Director of Client Relations 

CuraLinc Healthcare 

 


